From: Jasen Singh <jasen.singh@trellint.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 1:58 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>
Subject: RE: Trellint - Public records request

Hi Shirley,
Thanks again for the help here. Apologies, please see the corrected request.

Does the City of St. Louis currently use a parking citation processing software solution?
a. Ifyes, please provide a copy of the current contract and all its related addendum for your
current parking citation processing software.
b. Please provide a copy of all January 2024 - December 2024 invoices related to your parking
citation processing services.

Best,
Jasen

Jasen Singh | Sales Executive
m: 438-923-1152 | jasen.singh@treliint.com
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